
I can be reached on my cell at 954-501-6214. 

Thanks. 

On May 13, 2020, at 2:36 PM, Harris Gleckman <gleckman@mindspring.com> wrote:

Gary
                What is the best number to reach you on ?
Harris
From: execd@mainejewishmuseum.org [mailto:execd@mainejewishmuseum.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 2:14 PM
To: Harris Gleckman <gleckman@mindspring.com>
Subject: Job Applicant
Harris:
We have received a job application from Lenora Liebowitz who has applied for a part time position with the
MJM doing administrative support and building management. I know she does some part time work for
DMJ and wanted to get your opinion on our hiring her for this part time position. 
Please let me know directly.
Thanks!
Gary


